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A message from Mrs Brown 
This week we would like to congratulate Year 2 children for their determination and positivity towards 
their assessments, we are so proud of them all. I also want to express my thanks the rest of the school, 
teachers, TAs and pupils who supported them in many different ways.  
 

Stars of the Week 
Stars of the week for this week are as below. Please note that assembly will take place on Wednesday 
25th May at 9.05am and will last approximately 25 minutes. We’d love you to come along and see your 
child receive their certificate. 

Reception Acorns Jake O 
  Year 1 Silver Birch  Ava W 

Year 2 Sycamore  Sofia McC 
Year 2 Beech  Esme W 
Year 3 Hazel  Bella L 

Year 3/4 Rowan Bobby J 
Year 4 Juniper Ayla T 

Y5 Maple Zoe B 
Year 5/6 Oak  Axl T 

Year 6 Cherry Blossom  Philip K 
Inspire Sports Faizan A 

 
Jubilee Celebrations – Red, White and Blue Non-Uniform 

For our forthcoming Summer fair, next Friday (27th May), we are suggesting that all children (and staff) 
wear red, white and blue. If you are able to bring in a bottle for the tombola to support this event this will 
be greatly appreciated. We are also in the process of organising special activities for all our children to 
celebrate the forthcoming Jubilee. Once details have been finalised, information will be sent out to you all. 
 

Book Sale Reminder 
 
Mrs Thompson will be holding a book sale during lunchtime on Thursday 26th May.  
There is a wide range of books available ranging from 20p to a £1. There will be a few box-
sets for sale, which will cost slightly more.  
All funds will go towards our gardening project.  
The sale will take place outside the main office between 11.30am and 1.30pm  

 
Looking ahead – Forthcoming Events 

May 
Thursday 26th May   Book Sale (11.30am-1.30pm outside the main office) 
Friday 27th May   NON-UNIFORM (Red, White & Blue) Donations for Bottle Tombola  

prizes 
Friday 27th May   School closes for half-term 
 
June 
Monday 13th June School reopens at the usual time of 8.50am (8am for those attending 

Breakfast Club) 
Monday 20th June  Friends of Buckton Vale AGM  6.30pm in the school hall 
  

Head Teachers Award: 
 

This weeks’ award goes to: 
 
Sidney C (KS2) for amazing creative writing. 
 


